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I need your input.  Here are
some of the things the new
website will have.  

Easier access to permits
Simple instructions for
paying on line.
New Residents Resources
FAQs - If you have ideas
for this please tell me!
A simple, cleaner design
for easy use!
If you want your business
added, please fill out the
form on the back so I have
all the correct information.

Website Needs

SNOW!
We thank you for your patience as
Tony worked his best to clear the
snow for you.  As a reminder, you are
responsible to shovel/blow and salt
the sidewalk in front of your property.  
Please do not shovel or blow it into the
street.  Move your car to assist in
cleanup after the snow event, if
possible.   Also, be sure to move your
trash and recycling cans off of the
street after pickup.  We thank you for
your assistance!

New Website Coming
Soon!

Sheila would like to know
what items you need on the
website to provide you the
best service.  We are adding
a resident resource page,
some FAQs and information
on local attractions.  We
hope you will find the new
website helpful.  So please
check it out and let me know
how we can improve it!
The temporary site is: 
www.mccausland.municipali
mpact.com 

The City has made some
upgrades in our technology
areas this year.  We have a
better system for guarding
against cyber attacks.   We
have upgraded our IT
support.  And we are
launching a new website!

Please sign up for our
subscription service to
receive texts and email
alerts.  

And as always, send me any pictures that you take and we can keep them for our
historical records and perhaps use them on the website!



Business Name Address Phone

Email Address Hours Best Contact Person


